
 

 

A WEEK CELEBRATING FLAG DAY 
AT THE COURTHOUSE 

 
JUNE 12 -16, 2017 

 
PROGRAM  

  
Monday, June 12, 2017– Ask a Vet 

Between 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. tables will be set on the lawn behind the historic 
courthouse located on 75 Court Street abutting Virginia Street.  Veterans will be 
sitting by the flag of the military branch in which they served.  They will be available 
to answer questions as well as explain the symbols on their military branch flag.  The 
Second Judicial District Court requests that you do not ask questions about a 
Veteran’s personal service unless he/she invites you to do so.  For further 
information, please contact Shannon Parke at 328-3880. 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017– Flag Day Celebration 

At 5:30 p.m. we will kick off the Second Judicial District Court’s Flag Day celebration 
on the courthouse patio at 1 S. Sierra Street.  Celebrate the 240th birthday of the 
USA Flag with a live band, national anthem, guest speakers including elected officials 
and a display of patriotic poems submitted by Washoe County students.  The winner 
of the poem contest will read the poem during the celebration.  This event will make 
you salute!  For further information, please contact Julie Wise at 325-6623. 

Thursday, June 15, 2017– State Flag Display 

Between 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. a display of all the American State Flags will be 
displayed on the lawn behind the historic courthouse located on 75 Court Street 
abutting Virginia Street.  Please come and see this display of flags.  For further 
information, please contact Shannon Parke at 328-3880. 

Friday, June 16, 2017– Flag Retirement Ceremony 

Between 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. on the lawn behind the historic courthouse 
located on 75 Court Street abutting Virginia Street, the Second Judicial District Court 
will host a formal Flag Retirement Ceremony.  The District Court invites all members 
of the community to bring their old or tattered American flags to be formally retired.  
If you don’t have a flag to retire, please come anyway to witness the ceremony.  For 
further information, please contact Shannon Parke at 328-3880. 

 


